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Building Rep Memo 
montebelloteachers.org (323) 722-5005             (323) 722-0543 fax       918 W Whittier Blvd. Montebello CA 90640   Montebello Teachers Association 

March 9, 2012 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 March 20 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 
1. Newly seated MUSD Board Member Paul Montoya will visit Council 

and introduce himself. Paul took the oath of office Wednesday, Febru-
ary 29. 

2. Board Member Ed Chau will visit Council and discuss the status of the 
Superintendent Search. Mr. Chau will give a brief report and be avail-
able for questions. 

3. Eastmont Intermediate School will present the Faculty Club Moment 
at Council. Representatives Jorge Ramirez and Marco Guillen will talk 
about how technology has been useful in  making the Faculty Club ef-
fective. 

4. Executive Director Kathy Schlotz will offer information on site specific 
waivers for banking minutes and staff development days. More 
information regarding MOUs is on line at montebelloteachers.org. 

5. Bargaining Chairperson Andy Shinn (BGI) will introduce his team and 
ask the Council to approve the members: Elvia De La Cruz (MOA), Gil-
bert Gomez (MHS), Alma Orta (SUE), and Sandra Morales (DO). Ex-
ecutive Director Kathy Schlotz serves as an advisor to the team. 

6. Lorraine Richards presented the Elections Standing Rules at the 
February meeting. The Council is asked to approve the CTA template 
which is available at Montebelloteachers.org 

7. Elections are in May. Nominations close at the April 24 Council 
meeting. President Julian De La Torre will recommend the Nominating 
Committee: Kathy Arriola (WAE), Elizabeth Kochrian (BGH), Gloria 
Cunningham (WIE), Teresa Flores (GWE), Christopher Kakimi (CIS), 
and John Ramirez (EAI).  

8. Phil Rodriguez (BGH) attended the CTA Issues Conference in 
Las Vegas this past January. He will give a report on the work-
shops. 

Remember to bring the ballot box & signature sheet! 


